
Mrs. Testa,  
The 8th grade ELA classes have been researching the events of WWII in 
preparation of reading the play, "The Diary of Anne Frank."  Recently, Ms. 
Amborski was sent information about the traveling Auschwitz exhibition in 
KCMO.   As this exhibit correlates with the current unit of study, we would like 
permission to take the 8th graders - who are in good standing - to experience the 
primary source documents and exhibits.   
 
We would like to ask that the 8th grade teachers (Mr. Bachura, Ms. Bauske, Ms. 
Herron, Ms. Amborski, and myself) travel with the class as sponsors to view the 
exhibit.   We do not have a date set yet, as we would like to apply for a scholarship 
to help with expenses. 
 
As a teacher new to the district, I am unsure what other items need to be 
addressed;  bus coordination, meals, etc.? 
 
Please advise as to the possibility of this endeavor, as Ms. Amborski would like to 
apply for the attached scholarship to help with entrance expenses.  We would like 
to provide this experience at as low a cost to the student as possible.    
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,  
 
Dawn Hart 
8th Grade English 
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1-800-836-9525 
 


